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AROUND THE GROUNDS

During the lockdown, the Grounds and Maintenance team have started a garden
rejuvenation project in Junior school.

With the removal of the overgrown trees in the garden bed next to C Block, the team is in the
process of creating a garden to mimic the new gardens in the MRK outdoor planter boxes.

This tropical theme will thrive in the shaded area and allow more sunlight into the nearby
classrooms.
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We have been encouraged by the devotion from Rev Denis Oliver this week.

Carpe Diem is a Latin term that urges us to seize the day, rather than let anxiety and fear stop us
from doing it. We hope you find his message in the edition of The Way an encouragement too.
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